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I am a para educator in an Intensive Skills Classroom at Atkinson Elementary in 

Portland. I support fully funding the sped programs in Oregon. These kids need as 

much support as we can possibly give them. Only funding for a certain percentage of 

children just doesn’t make sense especially for some of the most vulnerable of our 

population.  


